
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the existing bridge on AL-55 

over Five Runs Creek in Covington County, Alabama.  Information about the project is available to the public 

for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as 

described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by February 17, 2023.  

     Online and In-Person 

     Public Involvement 

Bridge Replacement on AL-55 over Five Runs Creek 

  In-Person Public Meeting 

An informal meeting will be held: 

Tuesday, February 7, 2023 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

Liberty Home Baptist Church 
14019 Jessica Lane 

Andalusia, AL 36420 

Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office or call (334) 353-

6897 at least two days in advance of the meeting. 

The meeting facilities are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: fiveruns-bridge@dot.state.al.us 

Phone:  (334)353-6850 (3-minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT – Southeast Region Office 

100 Capitol Commerce Blvd. 

Suite 210, Bldg. B 

Montgomery, AL 36117

Project Description  

The proposed project will replace 

the existing bridge on AL-55 over the 

Five Runs Creek. The new bridge 

structure will be located to the west 

of the existing structure and will be 

32’ wide (12’ lanes and 4’ shoulders). 

Right of way will be required for 

construction of the proposed 

project.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by February 17, 2023. 
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